
From: City of Culver City <culvercity@public.govdelivery.com> 

Sent: Friday, August 9, 2024 7:01 AM 

Subject: Culver City Performing Arts Grant Program, Accepting New Applications for Music, Theatre, and 

Dance Events 

This is a courtesy copy of an email bulletin sent by Dustin Klemann. 

This bulletin was sent to the following groups of people: 

Subscribers of Cultural Affairs Commission, Cultural Events and Programs, Equity and 

Human Relations Advisory Committee, or Press Organizations (9411 recipients) 

 

 

 

Notice of Funding Availability 

Culver City Performing Arts Grant Program 

Grant guidelines and applications for 2025 performances are available 

The City of Culver City offers grants to support theatre, dance, and music performances. 
This program brings performing arts events to the community and helps make them 
accessible to everyone. Culver City wants everyone to have a chance to experience and 
enjoy the arts. Our grants support a variety of cultural experiences for Culver City's 

residents, businesses, artists, and visitors.  

https://vmm0dj30.r.us-west-2.awstrack.me/L0/https:%2F%2Fwww.culvercity.org%2FExplore%2FArts-Culture%2FPAG/2/0101019137715ad7-84a6795c-0ce9-4c8b-9973-de95a8c475fd-000000/sO2eqEDrgi0U_ZGmu9CZ5bcmlMs=387


Performing arts organizations of all sizes are encouraged to apply. To be eligible for 
consideration, applicants must have a mission that is focused on performance, be based 

in Los Angeles County, and be a current 501(c)(3) organization or have an agreement 
with a fiscal receiver. Public performances from January to December 2025 are eligible 
to apply.  

The amount of grant funding available is dependent upon the total deposits made into 
the City’s Cultural Trust Fund each fiscal year, allocated by City Council as part of the Art 
in Public Places Program. Additionally, the Performing Arts Grant Program is supported 
by a contribution from Sony Pictures Entertainment. 

Visit the Arts & Culture grants page for guidelines, deadlines, eligibility and 
application. 

Grant workshops are available for all organizations and artists that are interested in 
applying. 

• Friday, August 16th, 2024 at 10 AM (virtual grant workshop) 

• Monday, August 19th, 2024 at 10 AM (in-person grant workshop) 

For questions about the grant program and workshops, please email Lee Lawlor 
at cultural.affairs@culvercity.org or call (310) 253-5772. 

(Photos, left to right: Donna Sternberg & Dancers, photo by Sarah Catania; Culver City 

Symphony Orchestra; The Actors' Gang, photo by Ashley Randall) 
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